Northwest Neighborhood



Spring 2003

Spring Meeting Set April 24

Plan to join us Thursday, April 24, from 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. at Ben Franklin Elementary for the spring neighborhood meeting.

On the agenda are two great topics:

- American Red Cross Home Preparedness -- How ready are you for a disaster? Particularly appropriate in these times.
- Property Maintenance -- the City is re-working its "Minimum Property Maintenance" ordinances, addressing things such as number of vehicles parked on a lot; unkempt grass; people living in RVs; etc. This is a good opportunity to give Richard Landis, supervisor for Code Enforcement for the City of Vancouver, your 2 cents.

Yard Debris, Tire Coupons Enclosed

The always eagerly awaited yard debris and tire disposal coupons are enclosed. Each neighborhood resident is entitled to 2 coupons good for free drop-off of yard debris, and one coupon good for disposal of up to 4 tires.

Picnic Set for Saturday, July 12

Plan to have good potluck, fun, games and meet your neighbors at the annual picnic in Franklin Park.

The more people who help, the better the picnic. Please volunteer!

Neighborhood Association Contacts

President: Tom Knappenberger, tknappy@attbi.com Vice President: Marilyn Koenniger, Koenniger@attbi.com Secretary/Treasurer: Jennifer Vail, jlavail@hotmail.com